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February 9th, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Prof Capovilla, 
 
 
Further to a recent meeting of the 2016 (CEA) European Awards Committee, we 
are writing to inform you, that following your nomination of Prof Federico 
Vigevano, he has been selected by the committee as one of two recipients of the 
2016 (CEA) European Epileptology Award.  
 
Given the high calibre of the proposals for this award, selecting the winner was 
indeed a difficult task and much time was spent deliberating on the outcome. 
 
Please note that we have also written to Prof Vigevano to inform him of the 
committee’s decision.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at 12th European Congress on Epileptology in 
Prague on 11th – 15th September 2016. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Meir Bialer 
Chair of the CEA Awards Committee 
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February 9th, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Prof Capovilla, 
 
 
Further to a recent meeting of the 2016 (CEA) European Awards Committee, we 
are writing to inform you, that following your nomination of Dr. Nicola Specchio, 
he has been selected by the committee as one of two recipients of the 2016 
(CEA) Young Investigator Award.  
 
Given the high calibre of the proposals for this award, selecting the winner was 
indeed a difficult task and much time was spent deliberating on the outcome. 
 
Please note that we have also written to Dr. Specchio to inform him of the 
committee’s decision.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at 12th European Congress on Epileptology in 
Prague on 11th – 15th September 2016. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Meir Bialer 
Chair of the CEA Awards Committee 

 
 
 
 
 

     

mailto:prague@epilepsycongress.org

